
PETER KLEINHENZ
Executive Director

Aiken Land Conservancy

Everyone is welcome - you do not have to
be a Member of The Monarchy Butterfly

Club or NABA.
 Invite your Friends!

Aiken Land Conservancy works to protect land throughout Aiken
County, benefitting an array of wildlife species. This includes
butterflies! 

Peter Kleinhenz, Executive Director of Aiken Land Conservancy,
will highlight:

How the organization operates.
How the land it protects specifically benefits butterflies.
How land management activities and butterflies are intertwined. 

The natural history of both local ecosystems and select butterfly
species will be sprinkled throughout the presentation, along with
suggestions of where to go to see certain species.

SPECIAL SPEAKER:

February 22, 2024
THURSDAY

START AT
10:30 A.M.

Aiken County Public Library*
314 Chesterfield Street S
Room 113
Aiken, SC 29801
*This is not an ABBE Library event.

LOCATION

***Seating is limited to first 69 attendees***
No RSVP Required

Contact us at butterflymonarchyclub@gmail.com

We hope you can
join us!

Follow us on Facebook  at “Butterfly Monarchy Club”

(New Location!)

February 22, 2024

Butterfly Monarchy Club and NABA
CSRA Chapter Meeting

Conserving Land by Conserving Butterflies  


